
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 3/15/2017 4:02:15 PM
Subject: BC Top Employer recognition

Good afternoon Mayor and Council,

I am pleased to let you know that the City of Vancouver has again been selected as one of BC’s Top Employers for 
2017. This year is the 9th consecutive year that our organization has received this recognition and it infers the right 
for the City to use the “Top Employer” branding. The branding is particularly useful as a tool supporting our 
external recruitment efforts, although it does contribute to the City’s overall brand.

Additional information regarding the Top Employer program and the City of Vancouver’s selection is accessible at 
http://content.eluta.ca/top-employer-city-of-vancouver. 

Best,
Paul

Paul Mochrie | Deputy City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7666 | paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended 
for a specific individual and purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this 
information, is strictly prohibited.
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